4

FEA 3

From: Doug Heiken [onrcdoug@efn.org]
Sent:  Tuesday, August 22, 2006 2.52 PM
To: fireea
g G daAmMes Johnsion..
Subject: wrong ernail addrass in the federal register

NOTE:
The July 28, 2006 federal register lists the email for the fire retardant scoping comments as
fireas(@contentanalysisgroup.com instead of fireea@contentanalysisgroup.com. You should open up a

second mailbox at the erroneous address, so no one is inadvertently excluded.

Doug

Doug Heiken

Oregon Natural Resources Council

PO Box 11648, Eugene OR 97440
541-344-0675, onrcdoug’at’efn’dot’org
hitp://www.onrc.org
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